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GET Committee

From: Mike J. Molina
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 10:21 AM
To: GET Committee
Subject: FW: SUPPORT FOR WILL SPENCE

 
 

From: Cynthia Conrad <cconraddesign@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 10:13 AM 
To: Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: SUPPORT FOR WILL SPENCE 
 
Aloha Council Member Molina, 
 

Please count me among those who support Will Spence as Director of the Office on Aging. Since he 
was Planning Director for seven and a half years he knows really well what the 
challenges are and has solutions for our problems. He would form a Housing Working 
Group with leaders in the community, building, and non profit industries to address 
situations that affect our elderly. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Conrad 
 
Makawao 
(808) 572-6548 
(808) 280-4466 
cconraddesign@gmail.com 


